
 

 

Power Based Violence (PBV) 

 

The Northshore Technical Community College (NTCC) faculty/staff designated as Responsible 

Employees have not yet completed the required training because the Louisiana Board of 

Regents (LA BoR) has not yet finished designing/creating the training program. Once the LA BoR 

has completed the development of the PBV training program, then the designated NTCC 

faculty/staff will complete the training.  

NTCC has a total of 247 Responsible Employees and 8 Confidential Advisors. So far, 1.6% of the 

Responsible Employees and 100% of the Confidential Advisors have completed their annual 

training. Additionally, 94% of the full-time employees at NTCC have completed their required 

annual sexual harassment training for 2021.  


